
S  pring Conference 2022 

The Delta Kappa Gamma New Brunswick Spring Conference, Making 
Connections, was held June 25th at the Albert County Museum in Hopewell Cape.
Gamma was excited to welcome 15 members from Beta and Gamma chapters. 
After two years with face-to-face restrictions, everyone was happy to reconnect 
and socialize. Margie Goodin, our provincial president, chaired the provincial 
general meeting, bringing us up to date on previous decisions and ongoing 
projects and concerns. All members were given samples of our beautiful new 
promotional materials – a book mark and a set of notecards, both depicting 
provincial and national emblems. It was with great pleasure and appreciation that 
Indu Varma, a longstanding member of Gamma Chapter, was awarded the 
Influential Woman Award. Janet Clouston, Director of the Albert County 
Museum, gave as a very interesting and informative tour of several of the 
buildings. This was followed by our guest speaker, our Area Representative 
Canada, Marjorie Sinclair. She started her presentation with a short quiz testing 
our connection to DKG. Sadly, some of us need to hone up on our DKG 
provincial history! We concluded our conference with a ceremony celebrating our 
66th year as part of Delta Kappa Gamma. Our theme for the conference was 
“Making Connections” and I believe everyone left feeling that connection at the 
end of our day. 

Submitted by Linda Belliveau


